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May 13, 1992

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: W. S. Orser

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 481!,6

Dear Mr. Orser:

Thank you for your-10 CFR 50.71(e) submittal dated March 18, 1992, which
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. Based on
our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will require more than 60
days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will be notified of the
results.

Please contact Mr. Bruce Burgess of my staff at (708) 790-5575 with any
. questions you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

original signed by

G. C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: D. R. Gipson, Assistant Vice President
& Manager Nuclear Production

J.-A. Tibai, Supervisor of Compliance
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate

Legal Department
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
. Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Michigan Department of

.Public Health
Monroe. County Of fice of

Civil Preparedness
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